
 

 

 

 

 

 

MINUTES OF THE WORKSHOP MEETING  

OF THE BEN HILL COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

HELD ON SEPTEMBER 21, 2015 AT 3:00 PM IN THE  

BEN HILL COUNTY COURTHOUSE ANNEX 

 

Those present for the meeting were as follow: 

 

Philip C. Jay III  Chairman 

OD Netter   Vice-Chairman 

Bennie Calloway  Commissioner 

Daniel Cowan  Commissioner 

John Mooney  Commissioner 

Frank Feild   County Manager 

Donna Prather  County Clerk 

 

Chairman Philip Jay III called the meeting to order. 

 
2016 Budget Process 

County Manager Frank Feild begin by saying he is asking the Commissioners for clarity 

concerning the budget process for 2016.  He mentioned the expenditures are increasing 

and the revenues are decreasing; therefore there is a need for budget cuts. 

 

Mr. Feild gave the Commissioners a planning guide handout that needed to be addressed 

before preparing the 2016 budget. 

 

The Commissioners reviewed and discussed each item listed and expressed their concerns 

and solutions. 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

__________________________________Philip C. Jay III, Chairman 

 

__________________________________Donna R. Prather, County Clerk 


